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Drs. Kevin Jensen and Jack Staub attended the 2014 annual Utah Cattleman’s Association meeting in Salt Lake 
City, between December 17-19.  The Forage and Range Research Laboratory provided an exhibit dealing with 
its research on the development of plant materials for the improvement of rangeland and pastures in the 
Intermountain West.  Information was given to exhibit visitors on selection of appropriate plant materials for 
restoration depending on various ecological sites and the subsequent management of those sites to ensure 
optimal restoration success.  Possibilities of research was discussed with several visitors that may result in 
the planning and execution of research in 2015. 

 

Forage and Range Research Laboratory 
exhibit at the Utah Cattleman’s Association 
meeting in Salt Lake City, December 3-5, 
2014, where Dr. Kevin Jensen is greeting 
visitors to the exhibit. 

The exhibit hall at the 
2014 Utah Cattleman’s 
Association meeting; there 
were over 25 exhibitors. 
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